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July 9, 2002

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS

Mr. Dale Hardy Roberts
Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge
Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street, Suite 100
Jefferson City, MO 65101

Re: MPSC Case No. EE-2001-606

Dear Mr. Roberts :

Enclosed forfiling on behalf of Union Electric Company, d/b/a AmerenUE, in the
above matter, please find an original and eight (8) copies of its Withdrawal
Request Of Union Electric Company For Confidential Treatment Of Certain
Data Contained In Its 2000 FERC Form No . 1 : Annual Report of Major
Electric Utilities, Licensees, And Others .

Please kindly acknowledge receipt of this filing by stamping a copy of the
enclosed letter and returning it to me in the enclosed self-addressed envelope .

Joseph H .Raybuck
Associate General Counsel
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Enclosures
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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OFMISSOURI

In the Matter ofthe Application of Union
Electric Company for Confidential
Treatment of Certain Reports Filed with
the Missouri Public Service Commission.

Case No . EE-2001-606

WITHDRAWAL REQUEST OF UNION ELECTRIC
COMPANY FOR CONFIDENTIAL TREATMENT

OF CERTAIN DATA CONTAINED IN ITS 2000 FERC FORM
NO. 1 : ANNUAL REPORT OF MAJOR ELECTRIC

UTILITIES, LICENSEES, AND OTHERS

COMES NOW Union Electric Company (d/b/a AmerenUE), by counsel, and

withdraws its Request for Confidential Treatment of Certain Data Contained in FERC

Form No. 1 : Annual Report of Major Electric Utilities, Licensees, and Others, and

requests leave to dismiss such Request . AmerenUE recently discovered that it had

inadvertently submitted the Form 1 information to the FERC so as to be publicly

available. AmerenUE had intended to submit the information to FERC electronically on

a confidential basis, but by mistake did not do so. AmerenUE also had submitted the

confidential information to the FERC in hard copy, apparently in a way which was proper

in keeping the hard copy version confidential . However, the electronic version is

available to the public . Accordingly, since the information is now available to the public

this Application is now moot.

By order dated June 4, 2002, the Commission directed the Company to file a

response by July 5. Due to other work-related commitments, the undersigned was not

able to do so on a timely basis . Consequently, this Withdrawal Request is being filed on

a late basis, and the Company requests that the Commission accept it on such basis.
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WHEREFORE, AmerenUE requests that the Commission dismiss this matter.

Dated : July 9, 2002

Respectfully submitted,

UNIONELECTRIC COMPANY

By:
seplYH. Raybuck
sociate General Counsel

Ameren Services Company
1901 Chouteau Avenue
P.O. Box 66149 (M/C 1310)
St . Louis, Missouri 63166-6149
(314) 554-2976
(314) 554-4014 (fax)



This is to certify that a copy of the foregoing was served to the parties of record via U.S .
Mail on this 9th day of July, 2002 .

General Counsel
Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street, Suite 100
Governor Office Building
Jefferson City, MO 65 101
Fax: (573) 751-9285

Office ofPublic Counsel
Governor Office Building
200 Madison Street, Suite 650
Jefferson City, MO 65 101
Fax: (573) 751-5562

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE


